
WOODSTOCK HISTORIC PROPERTIES COMMISSION (HPC) 

PUBLIC HEARING 

BRADFORD-MARCY CEMETERY–LOCAL HISTORIC PROPERTY (LHP) REPORT 

Monday, June 4, 2018 

 

1. Public hearing was called to order at Town Hall at 7:15 P.M. by Myron Stachiw, Chairperson.  Other 

HPC members attending were Tom Chase, Kristen Heitert, and Harold Bishop.  

2. M. Stachiw gave a PowerPoint presentation summarizing the content of the Bradford-Marcy LHP 

report; a summary of the project history; the relevant state and local regulations for the designation of 

the cemetery as a LHP under the auspices of the HPC; and the current status of and next steps in the 

designation process 

3. Public comment:  1 member of the public in attendance; no comments or corrections to the report 

4. Adjournment at 7:30 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, Kristen Heitert, Clerk    


